
Mark larson 
City Administrator/Clerk 
Glencoe City Hall 
630 - 10th Street East 
Glencoe, MN 55336-2100 

August 20, 1999 

Re: A-5925 Glencoe/Glencoe Township (131.96 acres) 

Dear Mr. Larson: 

Pursuant to our letter dated July 20,1999, the Municipal Board will take no further 
action on the above-described annexation. 

The Municipal Board is, therefore, closing this file. 

CMS:ry 

Enclosure 

cc: Cindy Schultz, County Auditor 
Loren Mackenthun, Township Clerk 
MN Department of Transportation 

Sincerely, 

Office of Strategic and Long Range Planning 

Christine M. Scotillo 
Executive Director 
Municipal Board 


